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▣ An era of conducting hearings and trials via video link has fully begun on Thursday, November 18, 2021.
· Conducting trials via video link will be expanded with the implementation of newly amended Civil Procedure Act and Criminal Procedure Act.
· A date for pleadings and a hearing date for conciliation in civil cases, a preparatory hearing date in criminal cases, and notification of a reason for detention are added in the amended Acts.


 
